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Award Winners 
 
This week, Defne in Year 6 wins the  
Helping Hands Cup. She has supported 
her classmates and teacher as they  
prepare for their SATs tests and has 
been offering to translate for children 
new to speaking English. 

 
 
 
 

 

Congratulations new captains! 
 
House Captains:  
Zaryab, Sayf, Claudia, Beatrice, Annabel,  
Lila, Daniel and Tedi. 
Sports Captains: Alex, Oliver, Odysseas,  
Lily, Shanelle and He-En. 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance and absence - please continue to help us reach 97%.  

School target: 97%    Last week: 93.87%   Classes above target: 4 
 

RD 90.67 1C 91.48 2A 97.19 3C 97.81 4H 95.79 5B 88.64 6D 96.33 

RL 93.67 1D 97.86 2B 93.00 3CS 92.22 4K 88.52 5FH 92.99 6T 96.07 

RS 92.67 1DP 90.71 2D 90.34 3G 95.36 4M 96.54 5S 98.64 6V 94.67 

 
 

Sports Day 

A reminder that our annual Sports Day is on Thursday 
18th May. This is hosted at Barn Elms Running Track 
from 8:50am. Further details will follow separately.  
 
We are looking for 2 volunteers to be our Sports Day 
photographers on Thursday 18th May. It would involve 
being track side with the children and capturing both 
field and race events. If this is something you think you 
can help with, please email 
info@eastsheen.richmond.sch.uk, FAO: Miss Fuller. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 trip to Holly Lodge 

Year 4 had a fantastic trip to the Holly Lodge Centre and 
enjoyed carrying out practical tasks on the nature trail.  
 
They continued their trip to Richmond Hill where they 
enjoyed the view and produced impressive perspective 
artwork of London’s skyline. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Rags to Riches 

Thank you to all who donated clothing this week - the 
company collected 126 bags and at 40p  
per kilo, we managed to raise £180! 
Thank you to Marie, Phil and more who  
helped organise and stack the bags. 
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Sport - by Scott Hunter 
 
Tag Rugby South London Champions! The Y6 tag rugby team competed in a tournament against 4 South 
London Borough champions and are crowned CHAMPIONS! The team played incredible rugby throughout 
and take their season to 16 games: 15 wins with 1 draw. They now look forward to representing Richmond 
at the London Youth Games.  
 
28 Y3 footballers represented the school in a Borough Football tournament. The 3 ESPS teams played with 
skill and enthusiasm, scoring lots of goals and impressing with their defense. The morning was perfect and 
we can't wait for the next event.  
 
The Y5/6 football teams were in action this week. Both teams had their last 16 'knock out' matches for the 
Richmond League competition. Both teams progress, having performed brilliantly.  
ESPS girls 2 vs 1 Trafalgar  
ESPS boys 1 vs 0 St James' 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Film Club 
 
The Film Club are hosting an ‘Animation Club’ 
over the half term holiday and have spaces 
available. More information can be found here. 
 
 
 
  

PTA Ball 

A huge thank you to everyone who helped 

organise the PTA Ball. It was an excellent 

evening and raised funds that will help 

support the school in repairing the astroturf 

amongst other projects. 
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